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This week in Ladybirds Class we . . .    

 Have been very imaginative in our soft play area using our climbing wheel. 

We worked on climbing over and crawling through. 

We made the climbing wheel into a ‘jail’ to catch the bad guys. 

We also made the climbing wheel into a boat for the pirates to go on an              

adventure to find the treasure. 

 Have been learning and acting out simple positional language such as 

‘under’, ‘on top’, ‘next too’ and ‘inside’. 

 Have read the story ‘Goldilocks and the three bears’ and looked at big,       

medium and small. 

 Have been exploring different sea creatures in our under the sea tuff tray. 

After half term in Ladybirds Class we will . . .                                                                            

 Be exploring artic animals in our sensory snow tuff tray. 

   Be going on a mini beast hunt in the mud gardens to see what insects we 

can find. 

 Take part in a memory kims game to work on listening and attention. 

 Be working on pronouncing the sounds ‘f’, ‘s’, ‘t’ and ‘p’. 

 Be making cups of tea and coffee in our tea making tuff tray. 

Home learning… 
 

To continue to support the children's understanding of positional       

language can they show or act out the different positions they have 

been learning this week, on top, next to, inside and under. 
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Notices/Reminders 

If anyone has any old newspaper we would 
really appreciate it for a papier mâché 

activity.  
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

We would like to invite you to our 
chiristmas sing-a-long in St Johns 
Church on Monday 18th December 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 




